
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the City Administrative Officer to report to the Energy and Environment Committee on 
whether the Public Works grant programs should be consolidated and on opportunities for 
collaboration.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)


